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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
As part of the Public Health Grant, Local Authority Public Health teams are 
required to procure a comprehensive sexual health service which provides 
contraceptive services and STI testing and treatment, as well as outreach 
services for vulnerable groups, RSE in educational settings and training for the 
local network. It is important that these services are designed to be responsive 
to the specific needs of the population they serve. In order to inform the 
service specification for the re-procurement of these services in Leicester, a 
comprehensive programme of public and stakeholder engagement was 
undertaken and the results analysed. The findings and recommendations are 
summarised here, but a report in the ‘You said, We Did’ format is available 
online here: https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/communications/sexual-
health/  
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The Health and Wellbeing Board is requested to: Note the findings of the consultation 
programme and understand how they have gone on to inform the specification of the 
new service. The public health team behind the consultation and re-procurement 
would also like to use this opportunity to publicly thank all of those who gave their 
time to share their thoughts and expertise with us on this subject. It really was 
invaluable and is hugely appreciated. 
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